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 I want to begin by thanking all of the wonderful people in all of the churches, Houston County, Peach 
County, and other counties who made 2020 a wonderful year for the Appalachian Mountain People in Ken-
tucky and Tennessee during this year of the Corona Virus.  
 We couldn’t have done it without you.  The people up in the mountains are struggling to keep warm 
this year and the virus has reaped havoc over the entire area.  By the time you receive this letter we will have 
taken 5 loads up to the mountains this month.   
 What are we doing for the mountains as we enter the month of February? 
 Volunteered to help furnish furniture for people who were affected by the fire over at Cold Water Creek apart-
ments. 
 

The coat drive will on the 28th of February.   
Coats will be on the next truck out 
Outpouring of generosity was out of this world   
Collected 9 gaylords to date mostly new coats 
May God bless all those who gave! 
Six Gaylords already delivered. 

Book Bag Kick-Off late February- Early March  
Be on the look-out for the email  
Get all of the information and guidelines 
Prepare to collect the items as they come on sale 
Ship them by 1 October 

Volunteers needed on Tuesday’s from 8-5  
 Great Camaraderie 
 Great Fun 
Volunteers to pick up furniture items through the week.   
 Helps to have a pick up.  

Set your schedule. Call Phyllis Johnson 478-396-9065 
Volunteers to help pack the trucks Call Pete Soots 478-396-9316 or Phyllis Johnson at 478-396-
9065. 

 
Come Join a group of Caring Servants for the Lord’s People.  

 

Pete Soots and Appalachian Mountain Ministry Team 

 

P.S. Take a look at our Web page at RBA Appalachian Mountain Ministry. 

https://www.rbaappalachianministry.com/  

Pete Soots—478-396-9316—Petesoots6@gmail.com  

Phyllis Johnson—478-396-9065—jgjplj38@windstream.net  


